
Minister Dacic, Palestinian Ambassador discuss the two countries’ future cooperation
Thursday, 08 November 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Mr. Mohammed K. M. Nabhan, Ambassador of the State of Palestine in
Belgrade.
  
In the substantive talks, Minister Dacic and Ambassador Nabhan conveyed their pleasure at the
level of relations between the two countries as well as their assessment that there was a scope
for the further promotion of various modalities of cooperation in many spheres. The collocutors
agreed to invest joint efforts to this end in the period ahead.
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